

NAME: _____
CLASS: _____

SIGNATURE: _____
DATE: _____

Listening

A. Listen to the two descriptions of a job interview. Then read the questions and choose the correct answer. (2 points each)

1 Who got the job in the office?

- a Jim and Catherine
- b Jim
- c Catherine

2 How did Catherine feel before the interview?

- a She felt very good.
- b She felt very bad.
- c She had no feelings.

3 The boss asked her ...

- a the same questions.
- b difficult questions.
- c no questions.

4 Catherine and Jim...

- a cried.
- b were happy at the end.
- c didn't ask questions.

5. How did Jim`s mom react to the news ?

- a. She was surprised
- b. She was upset
- c. She didn't say anything

Reading

B. Read the article. Then choose the correct answer. (2 points each)

VACATION DANGERS

You might not connect the two, but did you know that going on vacation can be dangerous or even horrible?

If you go on vacation by car, did you know that it can be a dangerous way to travel? People usually have accidents because they are very tired after driving for hours. This was what happened to San Diego TV news reporter Michel Grendo. He told us about his experience. When his late-night TV news show ended at midnight, he took his car and drove to Miami Beach for a long weekend. Unfortunately, he never arrived. His car had a small accident and he hit a tree. He called an ambulance because he broke his leg and spent his whole vacation in the hospital! Nobody else was hurt.

If driving is not for you, you could take a bus. In the summer, there are a lot of people who go on vacation at the same time as you. If it's hot, people often get angry, and a perfect vacation can soon become horrible. Geologist Sarna Mendez told us about her experience. She was on a tour bus to see the beautiful White Sands National Monument in south-central New Mexico. On the first day, the bus broke down in the middle of the desert, miles from anywhere. They slept on the bus for two terrible nights before a rescue bus arrived. Sarna said it was a bus trip to forget!

1. What time of day or night did Michel start his vacation and why?
 - a) In the morning before his TV news show.
 - b) In the afternoon after his TV news show.
 - c) At night after his TV news show.
2. What accident did Michel Grend have?
 - a) His car hit a tree.
 - b) His car broke.
 - c) An ambulance broke his car.
3. Where did he spend his vacation?
 - a) on the beach
 - b) at work
 - c) in the hospital
4. How can people feel when it is hot?
 - a) strange
 - b) horrible
 - c) angry
5. Where did Sarna want to go on vacation?
 - a) to Miami Beach
 - b) to a national monument
 - c) to the ocean on a tour bus

USE OF LANGUAGE

Grammar

Grammar

C. Complete the sentences with an object pronoun. (0.5 point each)

EXAMPLE: I think Matilde is buying him a gift. Shh! Don't say anything!

1. I hope I like him and he likes _____. It's our first date!
2. **My son** never likes the clothes I buy for _____ so I give them to my neighbor's son.
3. Oh, this is a nice sweatshirt. I really like _____.
4. **My mom** says she wants perfume, but I don't know what kind to buy _____.
5. **Gift cards** are great, but my sister hates _____ because they are impersonal.

D. Use the words to write sentences about future plans. Use contractions when you can. 0.5 POINTS EACH

EXAMPLE: We / watch movies / with our friends tonight.

We're watching movies with our friends tonight.

Not stay-show-not leave- not play-meet- buy

6. Megan _____ her art at the festival / next weekend. She has everything ready.

E

7. My friend's book group _____ this evening. We made the reservations.
8. James _____ to the tennis game today. He is in the hospital
9. They _____ before 8pm. They have a big project to finish
10. We _____ for the workshop / this afternoon. We don't have time.

D. Choose the correct answer. 0.5 POINTS EACH

11. My brother _____ every night for a week before his exam.
a) studied b) studyed c) did study
12. My cousin _____ new clothes for his family last month.
a) buyed b) did bought c) bought
13. We _____ to the Bad Bunny concert last Friday. It was canceled
We
a) Did not went b) Will not went c) did not go
14. The children _____ to school yesterday. They took a taxi.
a) walk b) no walked c) did not walk
15. In 2015, I _____ the ocean for the first time in my life. It was so cool!
a) see b) saw c) did see

VOCABULARY

E. Complete the sentences with the words below. 0.5 POINTS EACH

EXAMPLE: My friend gave me a new **phone charger** . I want to use this one at the office and keep my old one at home.

A B C D E
sweatshirt | Perfume | bouquet of flowers | jewelry | purse

16. Are you wearing earrings or a long necklace today? You always wear nice _____!
17. My mom always has tissues, a hairbrush and some cash in her _____.
18. I'm thinking about buying a _____ for Marcus, but I'm not sure what size he wears. Maybe large.
19. _____ is a very personal gift, so I never give it unless I know exactly which kind someone likes.
20. My parents usually bring a beautiful _____ from their garden when they come for dinner.

UNIT 4 AND 5 - TEST *E*

LEVEL 1

ANSWER SHEET

LISTENING

1	A	B	C
2	A	B	C
3	A	B	C
4	A	B	C
5	A	B	C

READING

1	A	B	C	
2	A	B	C	
3	A	B	C	
4	A	B	C	
5	A	B	C	

GRAMMAR

1.	me	you	him	her	it	us	them
2.	me	you	him	her	it	us	them
3.	me	you	him	her	it	us	them
4.	me	you	him	her	it	us	them
5.	me	you	him	her	it	us	them
6.							
7.							
8.							
9.							
10.							
11.	A	B	C				
12.	A	B	C				
13.	A	B	C				
14.	A	B	C				
15.	A	B	C				
VOCABULARY							
16.	A	B	C	D	E		
17.	A	B	C	D	E		
18.	A	B	C	D	E		
19.	A	B	C	D	E		
20.	A	B	C	D	E		